Jesse Kiehl

Subject: FW: FW: PSEA Request

From: Jake Metcalfe [mailto:jmetcalfe@psea.net]

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 4:51 PM

To: Jesse Kiehl <Jesse Kiehl@akleg.gov>; Sen. Dennis Egan <Sen.Dennis.Egan@akleg.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: PSEA Request

Dear Senator Egan;

Thank you for introducing SB 69. .

My organization, the Public Safety Employees Association, Local 803 (PSEA) is Alaska's largest police
employee union. Our 813 members work as Alaska State Troopers, Court Service Officers, Airport Police and
Fire Officers, and as Ketchikan, Sika, Juneau, Fairbanks, Soldotna, Unalaska, and Dillingham police department
employees. We appreciate that SB 69 makes our job of protecting and serving Alaskans safer and easier.

PSEA supports HB 69. and asks that the Alaska State Senate please pass it.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jake Metcalfe

Executive Director
PSEA Local 803



